
 

 

 

 Rochester Woodcarvers will be having their first 
free virtual carving show on Friday May 7th 2021. 
This is due to the CoVid-19 shut down of their 
annual show. Look for the Rochester Woodcarvers 
and Zumbro Valley Woodturners displaying their art 
on the website, Rochesterwoodcarvers.com. Many 
area carvers and woodturners works can be viewed 
along with a Peoples Choice Award page that can be 
voted on by email. 


